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ASX Release 
 
6 May 2015 
 
 
Scheme Meeting Adjourned 
 
As foreshadowed in the announcement by Amcom Telecommunications Limited 
(“Amcom”) (ASX:AMM) on 1 May 2015, the meeting of Amcom's shareholders to vote on 
the scheme of arrangement under which Vocus Communications Limited (ASX:VOC) 
would acquire any shares that it does not own in Amcom (“Scheme”) was today adjourned 
by the Chairman to Monday, 18 May 2015 at 11.00 am (Perth time) at the Perth 
Convention Exhibition Centre, 21 Mounts Bay Road, Perth, Western Australia. 
 
No resolutions were put to today's meeting as a result of the adjournment. 
 
The Amcom Board supports the decision of the Chairman and considers the adjournment 
of the Scheme meeting is in the best interests of Amcom shareholders and is necessary to 
allow Amcom shareholders sufficient time to consider the announcement made by TPG 
Telecom Limited (ASX:TPM) on 30 April 2015. 
  
Amcom shareholders who have questions regarding the Scheme or the adjournment 
should contact Amcom’s shareholder information line on 1800 992 673 (within Australia) or 
+61 1800 992 673 (outside of Australia) Monday to Friday between 7.00 am and 4.30 pm 
(Perth time). 
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Tony Grist 
Chairman 
+618 9327 8989 
tgrist@albioncapital.com.au 
 
Clive Stein     
Managing Director & CEO 
+618 9244 6022   
clive.stein@amcom.com.au 

 David Hinton  
Chief Financial Officer & Company 
Secretary 
+618  9244 6031  
david.hinton@amcom.com.au 

 
Greg Slade 
Investor Relations 
+61 (0)488 917 882 
greg.slade@amcom.com.au 
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